
9/6/16 

          STRENGTHENING the SCHOOL and HOME 
COMMUNICATION 

 
The redesign of the secondary student report card is to provide more information related to student progress toward 
meeting promotion/graduation requirements and to strengthen the home-school collaboration efforts.   
 

 
 
 
 
Monitor your student's academic progress  
in enrolled courses during the current  
school year.  
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Track your student's credits earned toward high     
school graduation. Course and credit 
requirements may vary by year entering 9th 
grade and the selected standard diploma option. 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
See a snapshot of required statewide and post-secondary readiness assessments results.  
 

 
 
 
Review the list of your student's nationally recognized industry credentials and diploma designations erned.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


